
Legal Notice
Franklin Regional School

District
Attention: Food Service

Management Companies
The Franklin Regional School
District is requesting proposals
for  school  food  service
management  services
beginning  July  1,  2024.   The
Food  Service  Management
Company  will  provide
management  services
according  to  United  States
Department  of  Agriculture
(USDA)  regulations  and
guidelines,  as  well  as  the
Pennsylvania  Department  of
Education  policies  and
guidelines.   Food  Service
Management  Companies
and/or  their  representatives
may submit proposals to:

Franklin Regional School
District

In C/O Donna Wolf, Board
Secretary

3170 School Road
Murrysville, PA 15668

All  proposals  must  be
submitted no later than March
5, 2024 at noon. All proposals
should  be  delivered  in  a
sealed  envelope  and
addresses  to:  Donna  Wolf,
Board Secretary and be clearly
marked:  Food  Service
Management  Proposal.   A
pre-bid meeting is scheduled
for Tuesday, February 6, 2024
at  10:00  AM  at  the
Administration  office
conference  room  at  3170
School  Road,  Murrysville  PA
15668.  The Board of  School
Directors of Franklin Regional
School  District  reserves  the
right to accept or reject any/or
all proposals and to accept the
proposal that it finds, in its sole
direction,  to  be  in  the  best
interest of the school district.


